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I live two blocks above OMD&G and fully support everything Romanacci’s is doing there.
The food is great and the gelato cart is absolutely charming and a delicious treat after a day at
the beach. Or a long walk by the shore. In the ten years I have lived here this is the best
addition to the neighborhood. Keeping with the old school charm that has always been there is
so important. If the deli wasn’t there it would just be another oversized monster house which
are ruining the Westport beach vibe. Keep the Deli and allow them to continue serving the
neighborhood with a real sense of community.

Lisa Martin

2 Buena Vista Drive
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